
10. ROAD WIDENING – OPAWA ROAD

The Board considered a report advising it of the effect Transit New Zealand’s
proposed widening of Opawa Road and more particularly, the intersection
improvements at Garlands Road, will have on the Council’s housing complex
located at 203 Opawa Road.

The Board received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


